Thursday, 4th October 2018

NOTICE TO PARENTS OF A-LEVEL STUDENTS
OF THE ACADEMIC YEAR 2017-2018

Parents of students who appeared for the Edexcel GCE/
IAL board exams for A-level in June 2018 are hereby
notified that the original Edexcel certificates are now
available for collection from the school administration
office during working hours. Parents are requested to
come and collect the same. If you are sending someone
else to collect the certificate, kindly send an
authorization letter and a copy of their Emirates ID.
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